
BOROUGH OF CARROLL VALLEY 
PARKS, RECREATION, AND 

ENVIRONMENTAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
WEDNESDAY, MAY 27, 2015 – 7:00 PM 

BOROUGH OFFICE 
 

MINUTES 
Chairman Tim Skoczen called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM. Those in attendance were: 
 
 

COMMITTEE MEMBERS    BOROUGH OFFICIALS 
Present      David Hazlett, Borough Manager  
Tim Skoczen      Gayle Marthers, Borough Secretary 
George Fisanich     Amanda Bell, Recording Secretary 
John Hawk      Ron Harris, Mayor 
Mary Davidson (Lori) 
Absent 
  
CONSIDERATION OF THE MINUTES OF THE APRIL 22, 2015 MEETING 
J. Hawk moved, G. Fisanich seconded that the Committee accept the minutes of the April 22, 
2015 minutes as submitted.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 

OPEN TO THE PUBLIC 
No One Addressed the Committee at this time 
 

BOROUGH MANAGER’S REPORT 
Membership Vacancy 
T. Skoczen stated that he did not received a response back from Karen DePaola.  M. Davidson 
made a recommendation to have Pat Harris fill the vacancy on the committee, T. Skoczen 
seconded. Motion passed unanimously. 
 
David Hazlett stated that the baseball field located at Carroll Commons will be removed once the 
construction of the new borough facility starts.  He stated that the baseball field gets used quite 
frequently during baseball season.  He asked members to keep the field in mind for a possible 
project. 
 

PARKS AND RECREATION 
July 4th Celebration 
T. Skoczen stated that the planning of the July 4th celebration is moving along. There will be 
many different events such as basketball tournament, horseshoes, inflatable, DJ, and Flame 
Throwers. The committee is looking for volunteers to help with games.  There will be a Cash Bash 
that is being held on Saturday, May 30, 2015. Tickets are $20.00 per person dinner will be 
included in the price of the ticket and a there will be a DJ from 9pm-11pm. 
 
Recreation Plan for 2015 
Yard Sale 
T. Skoczen stated that the Yard Sale is scheduled for Saturday, June 6, 2015.  He stated that 
Charles Dalton is helping to run this event and is looking for volunteers. 
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Breakfast with Santa 
M. Davidson stated that she would help with crafts during Breakfast with Santa. G. Marthers 
stated she would get her the contact information for the person who was in charge of doing the 
crafts in the past. 
 
Trails 
M. Davidson stated that she met with Karen Kugler from the Fairfield Area School District who 
gave her a list of other individuals who would be interested in helping her. M. Davidson asked 
David Hazlett who she could contact at Ski Liberty to schedule a meeting with to sit down and 
discuss the project to see if they would be willing to also help.  She also stated that she is looking 
into grants to help fund the project. 
 
 

ENVIRONMENTAL ISSUES 
 
 

ADJOURNMENT 
The meeting adjourned at 7:30PM by consensus 
 
 
              
       Amanda Bell, Recording Secretary 
 


